From: Blaine French <blainef56@hotmail.com>

To: "SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us" <SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us>,

"jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu" <jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu>, "DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us"

<DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us>, "DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us" <DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us>,

"JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us" < JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us>, "mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us"

<mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>, "townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us"

<townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us> Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 17:29:41 +0000 Subject: Fatal crash at Appleton St.

Dear Select Board and Town Officials:

I would like to request that you consider the recent fatal crash and related safety improvements at Appleton St. as an agenda item in today's Select Board Meeting.

I am a resident of Concord MA who enjoys visiting and spending time in Arlington. I have been a pedestrian, cyclist, and driver at this particular intersection many times and can state that it is a confusing, dangerous and unpredictable intersection. As a cyclist, I am always nervous and uncomfortable cycling on this particular section of Mass Ave.

Sincerely, Blaine French